
Has your child applied for their college course starting 
this September?
 
For peace of mind, we encourage students to apply 
before the start of exam season.
 
They can apply for multiple courses now and make a 
final decision in the summer.
 
To view our campus or to talk to our experts about any 
last-minute questions they may have, come along to 
our Open Event on Saturday 4 March. 

northdevonopeneventmarch.eventbrite.co.uk

CALLING ALL YEAR 11 PARENTS!

Get September-ready with Petroc!


